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We have spent the last two weeks learning about all things to do with bugs, birds and pond crea-
tures which has been topped off this week with our fantastic trip to Paxton Pits. The children be-
haved brilliantly and should be extremely proud of themselves. Our guides, Debbie and Jane, 
were amazed at the children’s knowledge and taught them lots of new facts too.  
 
They pond-dipped, bug-hunted and bird-watched, as well as creating crowns and building otter 
holts and ponds suitable for frogs and dragonflies.  

Reminders 

Year 1 PE is on Wednesdays and Reception PE is on Thursdays; please make sure the children 
come to school in their PE kits and earrings are removed. Please also remember to send your 
child in with a water bottle and coat everyday. As the weather has thankfully warmed up, please 
also send your child with a named sunhat.  
 


